
Follow-Up on Travel Fair Registration 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding your registration for the 

upcoming Travel Fair scheduled on [Date]. We are excited to have you participate and wanted to 

ensure that you have received all necessary details regarding the event. 

If you have not yet received the registration confirmation or have any questions about the 

schedule, exhibitors, or other logistics, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

We are looking forward to your participation and hope that you find the Travel Fair to be an 

enriching experience. 

Thank you for your attention, and we hope to see you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


